
Rotarians  putting  on  high
school speech contest
South Lake Tahoe Rotary Club is putting on a speech contest in
March for high school students.

Ages 14-18 may enter the Rotary District 5190 speech contest.
Speeches must be 5-7 minutes in length with the topic Rotary
is making a difference. What about me?

Winners of the local contest will progress to the area contest
and then district event. The local contest will take place on
March 21 at noon at the Tahoe Mountain Lab in South Lake
Tahoe.  Area  contest  will  take  place  April,  with  time  and
location TBD. District contest will take place at 2:30pm on
May 19 at the Atlantis in Reno. Contestants must be available
to speak at all three. A student may only speak at one club in
each area.

For  more  contest  rules  and  entry  forms,  contact  Kevin
Sommerfeld  at  ksommerfeld@laketahoegc.com
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